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Reminder: Parents should not 
drop off students unƟl 8:00 
when the doors open. 

The loop in both parking lots 
is for drop offs only. If you 
need more Ɵme, please pull 
into a parking space. 

Upcoming Events: 
 3-12 Spring Picture Day 

 3-13 No School 

 3-19 Laser Science Assembly 

 3-24 Gertrude Hawk Candy Pick-up 

 3-28 PTSO Movie Night 

 4-1,2,3 Mobile DenƟst 

Dismissal: Please keep an 
eye on your kiddos, there 
have been some safety 
concerns. Please do not 
approach the Kindergarten 
fence during recess if  you 
arrive early. 

 
 

 

 

Dogs 
Please keep your dogs on short leashes and please clean up aŌer them. Do not 
let it lay on the sidewalk or grass . Our students love to run around at the end of 
the day during dismissal and do not need to run in doggie doo.  

Thank you! 

2020– 2021 School Year   

Announcements 

 8-13 Orientation 

 8-19 First Day of School 

 Bell Schedule Change in the 
AM  to  8:20  



 

 

 
 

 

  

 

News  from our Nurse: 
A reminder about our School Health Rules: 

If your child has vomiƟng and/or diarrhea, please keep the child home unƟl 24 hours free 
from the Ɵme of the last episode 

If your child has a fever 100.0 or over, please keep the child home unƟl 24 hours free of 
fever (under 100.0) without the use of fever-reducing medicine (Acetaminophen/
Ibuprofen) 

ConjuncƟviƟs (pink eye) and Strep Throat- please keep the child home unƟl 24 hours aŌer 
beginning the first dose of prescripƟon medicaƟon 

Mobile DenƟsts will be visiƟng our school again this spring April 1st, 2nd and 3rd (these dates 
are subject to change).  Watch for permission slips to come home with your child.  The per-
mission slip only needs to be returned if you would like your child to see the Mobile DenƟst 
group.  If your child was seen in the fall and you do not want them to be seen again, please 
call Mrs. Crossgrove at 570-372-2290 to cancel services.   
 

Kindergarten RegistraƟon at Selinsgrove Elementary  
To be eligible for kindergarten, your child must be five (5) years old on or before August 31, 
2020. 
Online Kindergarten registration process is available on the Selinsgrove Area School Dis-
trict website by going to www.seal-pa.org 
Under district links on the right hand side of the home page there will be a link titled, 
“Kindergarten Registration 20-21”. Click on that link to complete the registration process. When 
the form is complete, it will be submitted directly to the Enrollment Office. You will then receive 
a phone call to schedule an appointment to bring in the following items:  Birth Certificate, 
Child’s Immunization and Proof of Residency. At that appointment, you will be able to sign up 
for the Community Portal, discuss busing information and sign-up for the child’s screening 
date.  Screening dates are:  March 17, March 26, April 1 and April 17 
If you have any questions or do not have access to a computer to complete the online registration 
process, please contact Kelly Hoffman by phone at 570-372-2213 or email khoffman@seal-
pa.org. 
 


